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30th  April 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Geometry Day Thursday 6th May 

Can You help? 

Are you; a post person, an architect, a pilot, a police officer? 

 

To support us in our upcoming Geometry day (6th May), we are looking for anyone who is in 

the professions above that could spare us a few minutes to talk about how you use maths 

(specifically Geometry) in your work.  

 

We are aiming to help bring maths into a real and everyday life context for the children and 

would really appreciate your help.  

 

This could be in the form of a Zoom call with the children, live or pre-recorded. If you think 

you might be able to help and want to know a little bit more about what it involves, please 

contact Miss Lodge on rlodge@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk. 

 

Thank you in advance and I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Lodge 

Maths Lead 

 

 

p.s Don’t forget Friday 7th  May is Number Day. We are asking the children to come to 

school with a number on them, this could be a whole costume or a simple badge/sticker. 

They can wear unifirm or non-uniform. We don’t mind. Number Day raises money for the 

NSPCC and so we will have a collection bucket at the gate for your donations.   
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